Dear Dr. Aminishakib,

On behalf of the European Society of Pathology, we thank you for your abstract submission for the 29th European Congress of Pathology to be held in Amsterdam, The Netherlands
from 2 - 6 September 2017.

We are pleased to inform you that your submitted abstract entitled

Establishment and characterisation of primary oral squamous cell carcinoma (SCC) cell lines from Iranian population by enzymatic method and explant culture
has been accepted as a Poster and will be part of the Scientific Programme during the congress.

Your poster presentation is scheduled for the poster session:

Session: Head and Neck Pathology

Date: 4 September 2017

Time: 09:30 - 10:30

Poster number: 024

The poster area will be located in Hall 3 of the Amsterdam RAL
Please make sure to be present at your poster during the above-mentioned time slot.

Guidelines for poster presentations are available on the congress website https://www.esp-congress.org/abstract-submission/guidelines-for-presenters.html.

Please note that all authors/presenters of oral and poster presentations need to register for the congress by 29 June 2017. As the author/presenter of an accepted abstract, you can
benefit from the early registration fee by selecting the respective option up until 29 June 2017. The Scientific Committee reserves the right to exclude abstracts from the abstract book
and printed congress programme if the author has not paid the registration fee by this date.

Please register by going to your "Private Mailbox" on the congress website http://www.esp-congress.org/ (at the bottom, on the left) and log-in with your personal log-in details:

Username: aminishakib

Thank you for your important contribution to the 29th European Congress of Pathology. We look forward to welcoming you in Amsterdam. If you have not booked your hotel yet,
please have a look at the congress website (‘Hotels in Amsterdam’).

With kind regards,
CPO HANSER SERVICE
Congress and Exhibition Office



